FILED

MAY 0 7 2010

Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary Environmental Quality Council

To:

EQC Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary EQC

From

Judith Bush

BY FAX (307) 777 - 6134

tel / fax

613-392-2313

please phone before faxing

Re:

Docket 09-4806

LQD TFN 5 6/072

May 14, 2010, 11:00 am - EQC consideration of Petition for

Rehearing

No pages

date:

May 7, 2010

Dear Mr. Ruby.

I am planning to be in Cheyenne when the EQC's hears my Petition for Rehearing. on May 14, 2010. I thank Council for the opportunity to speak further to this matter.

My understanding from the EQC Hearing Order filed April 9, 2010, is that Parties will present their arguments for why or why not they believe that the hearing should be reopened, that each party will have ten minutes to present their case, and that Council will hear these arguments and decide either at the meeting or later whether or not to reopen the hearing, such a reopening, if it is to occur, to be scheduled to take place at a future date. If I have misunderstood either the format or the scope of the hearing of my April 1, 2010 Petition for Rehearing to take place on May 14, 2010, would you please let me know.

Although my intention is to be in Cheyene to attend the May 14, 2010 meeting of the EQC, it is a long way to travel and it is always possible that unforeseen events could intervene. For this reason I am now informing Council of the telephone number where I can be reached on May 14, 2010 at or shortly before 11:00 am, if I am unable to travel to Wyoming to be there in person to attend the hearing of my petition for rehearing. That phone number is (613) 392-2313.

Yours truly:

Judith Rush